
 

January 6-10 NO SCHOOL MEALS 

January 15 
Home & School Meeting –  

online 6:30 pm 

January 16 Popcorn for Sale 

January 16 PSSC Meeting – online 6:30 pm 

Jan 20 – Jan 24 
Assessment/Demonstration 

Learning Week –  
HIGH SCHOOL ONLY 

Jan 27 & 28 
Turn Around Days –  

No School – HIGH SCHOOL 
ONLY 

January 29 Semester 2 Begins 

February 17 No School – Family Day 

February 19 
Home & School Meeting –  

Online 6:30 pm 

February 20 Popcorn for sale 

February 20 PSSC Meeting – online 6:30 pm 

February 28 Whole School Half Day 

March 3-7 March Break 

March 19 
Home & School Meeting – 

Online 6:30 pm 

March 20 PSSC Meeting – online 6:30 pm 

March 28 No School – K-8 ONLY 

April 11 No School 

April 16 
Home & School Meeting – 

Online 6:30 pm 

April 17 PSSC Meeting – online 6:30 pm 

April 18 No School – Good Friday 

April 21 No School – Easter Monday 

April 25 Whole School Half Day 

May 2 No School – NBTA Council Day 

May 12 No School – NBTA Branch Day 

January 2025 

Cambridge-Narrows Community School 

Dates to Remember 
In sports this month: 
High school basketball games: 
 

January 7th: home games vs Minto. Girls at 6, boys at 8. 
January 9th: home games vs Moncton Christian Academy. 
Girls at 6, boys at 8. 
January 14th: home games vs Chipman. Girls at 6, boys at 8. 
January 18th: away games vs Moncton Christian. Girls and 
boys both play at 2pm. 
January 20th-24th assessment week NO PRACTICES OR 
GAMES 
January 27th: BOYS ONLY away game vs Sussex Christian. 
6pm start. 
January 30th: SENIORS NIGHT home games vs Belleisle. 
Girls at 6, boys at 8. 
 
High school volleyball tryouts will be begin at the beginning 
of February! 
  
 

 

Kindergarten Registration for September 2025 -  

Kindergarten registration is on-going.  If you have a 
child or know of a child that will be starting 
Kindergarten in September 2025, please contact 
Sandra to get information for getting them registered. 

Registering gives us the much-needed time to 
organize and plan for the children.  Our staffing for 
September is based on the student population that we 
have by the end of May.  So, registering ensures that 
we have the proper number of teachers in place for 
September 2025.  

 

 

Grad Class - Thank you to everyone who supported our 
gift card fundraiser in December.   
 
Our next fundraiser will be a Ham dinner in February.  
Please be watching for information regarding this 
fundraiser as it becomes available.   
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Buses  
Reminder that when buses are cancelled, they are 
announced by bus number not by driver’s name. Our 
bus routes have the following numbers: 
FRED/MARK – 317  
DEAN – 352  
JACKIE – 311   
RYAN – 361   
NORM – 347   
 
School Cancellations – Sometimes only certain 
zones are closed during bad weather.  We are ZONE 9 
for school closures.   
 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding bus 
drivers, buses, or their bus route, please contact 
Transportation at the Oromocto Education Centre.   
(506) 357-4113, ask for Transportation.   

We try to post late buses etc. on our Facebook page 
but this is not always possible. 

Please make sure that you are listening to the radio 
and/or checking the ASD-W website.  

 

Community Co-Ordinator News -  
Lunch programs will be back up and running on 
Monday, January 13th.   

Reminder that we continue to offer free lunch to our 
students on Wednesdays.  To help us provide this 
program, you can donate to our Feed a Husky program.  
Feed a Husky Fundraiser – Cambridge-Narrows 
Community School  

You can also find the link to this program on our school 
website.  Thank you for your continued support.   

  

 

Cambridge Narrows Community School 
2158 Lakeview Road 
Cambridge-Narrows, NB E4C 1N8  
 
Phone: (506) 488-3500 
Fax: (506) 488-3505 
 

Website: https://cns.nbed.nb   
 

Facebook: Cambridge-Narrows Community School Home & School Group 

Principal – Heather Touchie Blakely – 
heather.touchie-blakely@nbed.nb.ca  

 
Acting Vice Principal – Summer Duchesneau – 

summer.duchesneau@nbed.nb.ca  
 

Administrative Assistant – Sandra Jenkins – 
sandra.jenkins@nbed.nb.ca  

 

HOME OF THE HUSKIES 

+ 

 

High School Report Cards – High school report 
cards will be going home with students on Wednesday, 
January 29th.  

Semester 2 begins on January 29th.  

Cold weather is officially here.  Please make sure that 
your child comes to school with all the necessary 
winter clothing to keep them warm when they are 
outside for recess.   
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